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P.L.A.Y. Group Notes 
 

P.L.A.Y. will be meeting on Monday, Mar. 25 at 

6:30 in the elementary media center.  All are 

welcome to come share ideas and support. 
 

Spirit Days 
 

It is always fun to show school spirit. 

Elementary students are encouraged to 

celebrate our school by wearing red or 

Cardinal clothing on Fridays.   

 

 

 
 

The Lewiston-Altura Theater Department will be 

presenting “Clue On Stage” starting tonight (Mar. 

18).  The play is mostly appropriate for all ages but 

be aware that there are seven murders on stage.  

There are also some inferences that adults and older 

students may understand. 

 

 

 

Cardinal Club Registration  

Preschool Enrollment 
 

Cardinal Club registration for the summer and 

2024-2025 school year is open now. Forms were 

sent by email to current families. Paper copies will 

be available outside the Cardinal Club room, or 

email cardinalclub@lewalt.k12.mn.us 

 

Preschool enrollment forms for half day and 

extended care is also available. Forms will be sent 

home with current families. To request a paper 

copy, email vgreden@lewalt.k12.mn.us 

 Families will be notified by April 15th of their 

child's placement.   

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mar. 15 & 16 – “Clue” presented at HS, 7:00 

Mar. 17 – “Clue” presented at HS, 2:00 

Mar. 17 – St. Patrick’s Day 

Mar. 25 – P.L.A.Y. Group Meeting, 6:30, Elem 

Mar. 26 – Kindergarten Registration, 5-7:00 pm 

Mar. 26 – End of Quarter 3  

Mar. 27 - Apr. 1 - Spring Break for Students 

Apr. 2 – Start of Quarter 4 

April 26 – PJ/Comfy Clothes Spirit Day 

May 23- Concerts – See flyer 

 

  

http://www.lewalt.k12.mn.us/


 

Lewiston-Altura Elementary School will once again 

be collecting aluminum pop tabs for the Ronald 

McDonald House.   

We would like to encourage students, families and 

the community to collect the tabs and bring them to 

school. Our goal is to try and collect as many tabs 

as we can in in order to benefit the Ronald 

McDonald House.  

The purpose for collecting the aluminum tabs is to 

help families in a time of hardship. Children 

diagnosed with cancer, or any other serious disease 

or injury, need the support of their families. The 

Ronald McDonald House provides a place to stay 

for these families. To help keep the costs low, the 

Ronald McDonald House depends on volunteers 

and generous community support. Aluminum tab 

recycling plays a very important role and helps so 

many people.   

Thank you so much for your time and effort in 

helping  “pull” for children in difficult times.  

 

  

Parenting Tip 
 

Just recently a friend shared how she burst into 
tears after stubbing her toe. Then, she realized 
that her tears were NOT about the toe at all… 

  
It was simply the last drop. Lots of frustrations 
were building up throughout the day and finally 
spilled over. 
  
Our children are the same.  
  
To us, it might seem like their big meltdown is 
just about something very trivial or small.  
  
But what’s really happening is that 
their Frustration Tolerance Cup finally 
overflowed. 
  
Here’s what I mean:  
  
Consider that your child has a Frustration 
Tolerance cup. Every frustrating moment they 
experience is like water filling that cup.  
  
As they’re getting ready for school, they can’t 
find their shoes = a drop into their tolerance 

cup 💧. 

  
During math, they break a pencil = another 

drop into their tolerance cup💧. 

  
At lunch, someone knocks their sandwich onto 
the floor = one more drop into their tolerance 

cup💧. 

  
They are officially worn out, frustrated, hangry, 
and then, when they finally get home, they 
realize that a sibling ate the last cookie. 
  

And boom! It’s a flood of emotions 🌊. 

  
So what can we do? 
  
First, we can teach them about their tolerance 
cup and how to recognize that it’s getting full.  
  
Second, we can give them tools to empty the 
cup before it spills out. 
  
This week’s parenting resource is all about The 
Tolerance Cup and how you can help your 
child keep theirs from overflowing. Take a look! 

👇 

 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC 

https://www.pngall.com/saint-patricks-day-png/download/17058
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 



 



 



 

 

 



 
 



 
 



 



 



 



 
 



 



 
 



 

Unlocking 
Power & Potential 

Girls on the Run has fun, evidence-based programs that inspire 

participants to recognize their inner strength, increase their level of 

physical activity, imagine their possibilities, and confidently stand up 

for themselves and others. 

 

https://www.gotrmn.org/3rd-5th-grade-program-details 

https://www.gotrmn.org/3rd-5th-grade-program-details


 



 

 



 


